
 

NEW TT & ASSESSMENT- CLASS XII  

"Evaluation of the past is the first step towards vision for the 
future."  Chris Widener 

 
Dear Parents, 

You are already aware of the fact that your ward’s Online teaching on Google 
Classroom has been going on successfully. The teachers are able to connect, 

clarify and address your wards concerns related to academics. With the 
extension of Lockdown to 3rd May, the school reviewed the status of syllabus 

and other concerns with the teachers. Subsequently, the Time Table was 
revised. (You will receive the revised TT along with this circular). It has also 

been decided that the first online class will commence with Prayers including 
school prayer, Gayatri Mantra and chanting.  

 
At this juncture, we have also decided to conduct Internal Assessment as we all 

understand that revisiting and recapitulating the previously taught concepts, 
ideas and theories is very important to strengthen their comprehension.  
Therefore, I would like to inform you that our teachers will be conducting Online 

Assessment as per the Date sheet given below. The assessment will be 
objective type and will include the syllabus covered till 15th April, 2020. 

 

 
 

Seeking your cooperation to ensure that your ward attempts all assessment 

under your supervision. 
 

 
GEETA GANGWANI 

PRINCIPAL 
 

 


